
From: Rex Huggins <rhuggins@sadiscosouth.net>
To: Marcia AdamsAdams_MarciaS@scdps.state.sc.us

Date: 6/10/2004 1:55:18 PM
Subject: Salvage Title Law

Marcia,

As per our recent phone conversation, you told me you would send me the 
attorney's name and phone number that has interpreted the law concerning the 
Amendment to Section 56-19-480 of the South Carolina Code. I have yet to 
receive such and would appreciate an immediate response with that 
information either by e-mail or fax.

Also, would you please e-mail or fax the meeting dates and times that you 
said I could be included in with the insurance industry representatives.

Thanks!
Rex

Phone (843)669-2021
Fax (843)667-0500
E-mail: rhuggins@sadiscosouth.net
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